
LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR 10TH & FRONT GARAGE STRUCTURAL DAMAGE REPAIRS 

Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC), the urban renewal agency for the city of Boise, 
Idaho, will accept Statements of Qualifications from Idaho-licensed public works contractors to 
be pre-qualified, in accordance with Idaho Code § 67-2805(2)(b), to submit competitive bids for 
construction of its 10th & Front Garage Structural Damage Repairs project in downtown Boise, 
Idaho. Only contractors pre-qualified through this process will be able to submit competitive bids 
for the project.     

Interested Idaho-licensed public works contractors are invited to obtain the RFQ proposal 
packet and submission instructions from the CCDC website: www.ccdcboise.com or via email 
request to kwanner@ccdcboise.com. 

Submissions will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. local time, May 14, 2020. 

Questions related to this RFQ should be directed to: Kathy Wanner, Contracts Specialist at 
(208) 384-4264 or kwanner@ccdcboise.com. 

Publish: April 28 and May 5, 2020 
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